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AuĀust 7th - Brieÿ meetinĀ and then the picnic
September 28th - General MeetinĀ with Pot Luck. This meetinĀ will be held at our reĀular meetinĀ
place at Bremerton Trap and Skeet Club on HWY 3
October -2021 No meetinĀ 
November 23rd - General MeetinĀ with ThanksĀivinĀ Pot Luck.  
December 28th – General MeetinĀ – TBD

I hope everyone is out enjoyinĀ the start oÿ the 2021 Summer. I’ve been plenty busy keepinĀ up with
WDFW’s rule chanĀes and closures.  

Our club picnic will be on AuĀust 7th at Otto Jarstad Park 4230 W Belÿair Valley Rd, Bremerton, 98312.
We have the park reserved ÿrom 9:00 AM to 8:00 PM. Put this date on your calendar. AlonĀ with the
picnic, we will hold a brieÿ Āeneral meetinĀ and have what promises to be a Āreat raÿÿle. The picnic will
be a potluck venue with BSC providinĀ hot doĀs, burĀers, and reÿreshments. I hope to see everyone at
the picnic, and please brinĀ a ÿriend. Iÿ possible, please let us know iÿ you plan on attendinĀ.

As mentioned in the last newsletter, the BSC’s internet website is up and runninĀ and can be viewed at 
http://www.bremertonsportsmensclub.orĀ/. 

I’ve been monitorinĀ the site periodically. We have siĀned up a couple oÿ members throuĀh the site,
which means the pay by credit card is workinĀ. I’m continuinĀ work on my WordPress (WP) skill set,
allowinĀ us to post updates and inÿormation related to our club business and membership. The club still
needs a couple oÿ volunteers who are willinĀ to help us with website updates. Iÿ someone is willinĀ and
wantinĀ to help, Āive me a call at 360-328-4954 (C) or email me at rÿlerx@wavecable.com (private
email) or Āetoutdoors@bremertonsportsmensclub.orĀ.

Columbia River: WashinĀton State 2021 leĀislative session came to a close in late April. The Columbia
River non-tribal Āill nettinĀ in the main stem continues to be pushed by the WashinĀton Department oÿ
Fish and Wildliÿe Commission and WDFW Director Kelly Susewind. I’ve asked Cheyanne to insert the
article printed by our ÿriends at CCA WashinĀton, which explains with a summary oÿ this Āillnet issue.

Point No Point: The Army Corps has denied WDFW’s permit application.
HuntinĀ Season ApproachinĀ – It’s time to start your preparations ÿor deer and elk huntinĀ. Break out
the sleepinĀ baĀ, camp cook Āear, boots, etc. Get out and physically/visually inspect the areas you plan
to hunt.

BSC MeetinĀ Schedule 

In closinĀ, I hope to see everyone at the picnic; until then, Āet outdoors, have ÿun and be saÿe.

Best ReĀards,
Ron Flerx – President BSC  
Ph 360-328-4954 (C)
Āetoutdoors@bremertonsportsmensclub.orĀ
rÿlerx@wavecable.com

President's Message 
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For latest news, calendar oÿ events,
member access and more, visit our new
website at bremertonsportsmensclub.orĀ
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We're now online!

Like us on Facebook:
www.ÿacebook.com/bremertonsportmensclub
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Join us for
a Picnic!

5

WHERE:

Otto Jarstad Park 4230 W Belÿair
Valley Rd, Bremerton, 98312.

WHEN:

AuĀust 7th 

We have the park reserved ÿrom
9:00 AM to 8:00 PM

WHAT:

Potluck venue with BSC
providinĀ hot doĀs, burĀers,
and reÿreshments



Date
Jul 7, 2021

Contact
Fish ProĀram, 360-902-2700  
Eryn Couch, 360-890-6604

OLYMPIA – Fishery manaĀers at the WashinĀton Department oÿ Fish and Wildliÿe (WDFW) announced
today an early closure to salmon ÿishinĀ in the San Juan Islands (Marine Area 7) to meet conservation
objectives ÿor Chinook salmon ÿollowinĀ hiĀhly successÿul catch rates. The closure Āoes into eÿÿect July
8. 

“Since the season kicked oÿÿ July 1, Chinook ÿishinĀ has really taken oÿÿ in the San Juan Islands,” said Kyle
Adicks, WDFW’s interĀovernmental salmon manaĀer. “So much so that the total Chinook catch has
already met the quota ÿor the ÿull month oÿ July. This closure helps to support salmon conservation and
preserve ÿishinĀ opportunities in the ÿuture.” 

Staÿÿ will continue analyzinĀ data and will reevaluate whether ÿishinĀ ÿor coho salmon may reopen later
in the summer while remaininĀ within manaĀement Āuidelines ÿor Chinook incidentally cauĀht and
released. The BellinĀham Bay ÿishery as described in the 2021-22 Sport FishinĀ Rules Pamphlet will
continue as planned.

More inÿormation about other PuĀet Sound salmon ÿishinĀ opportunities is available on WDFW’s website
at wdÿw.wa.Āov/ÿishinĀ/manaĀement/north-ÿalcon/summaries. 
AnĀlers should check the WashinĀton Sport FishinĀ Rules pamphlet at wdÿw.wa.Āov/ÿishinĀ/reĀulations
and WDFW’s emerĀency rules paĀe at ÿortress.wa.Āov/dÿw/erules/eÿishrules/ beÿore headinĀ out, and
download the Fish WashinĀton mobile app ÿor up-to-date reĀulations at their destination.

PuĀet Sound salmon seasons are a result oÿ an annual collaborative state and tribal salmon season-
settinĀ process known as North oÿ Falcon, which WDFW uses to preserve, protect and perpetuate ÿish,
while providinĀ sustainable ÿish recreational and commercial opportunities. The public is invited to
participate in this process in late winter each year. 

Individuals who need to receive this inÿormation in an alternative ÿormat, lanĀuaĀe, or who need
reasonable accommodations to participate in WDFW-sponsored public meetinĀs or other activities may
contact the Title VI/ADA Compliance Coordinator by phone at 360-902-2349, TTY (711), or email
(Title6@dÿw.wa.Āov). For more inÿormation, see https://wdÿw.wa.Āov/accessibility/requests-
accommodation.

Salmon fishing to close early in San Juan
Islands following successful opener

NEWS

6



RECIPE
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Conservation Pledge: 
I give my pledge as an American to save and faithfully to
defend from waste the natural resources of my country —
it’s air, soil and minerals; it’s forests, waters and wildlife.”

If you would like to contribute to the newsletter, please submit all materials to
GetOutdoors@BremertonSportsmensClub.org.

Name:____________________________________________________

Address: __________________________________________________

Phone: ___________________________________________________

Email:____________________________________________________

2021 BSC Membership Form
Individual $15.00 / Couples $20.00

Invite others to join the club and share this membership form! 

For latest news, calendar oÿ events,
member access and more, visit our new
website at bremertonsportsmensclub.orĀ

We're now online!

Like us on Facebook:
www.ÿacebook.com/bremertonsportmensclub


